Textul propunerii:
The draft 5G normative law is a kind of discriminatory legislation, which violates competition law and relevant EU laws. In its current form, it will have an impact and serious consequences on a fair and competitive market. I suggest that in the case of insufficient assessment, the public consultation period should be extended first. We need sufficient time to consider and risk.
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